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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

January 31, 2020 
 
Juan Morado, Jr. 
Benesch Friedlander Coplan & Aronoff LLP 
71 South Wacker Drive, Suite 1600 
Chicago, IL 60606-4637 
 
RE: Deferral  

Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act  
 Project #19-021 – The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern Illinois   
   
Dear Mr. Morado:  
 
This letter is notifying you of the deferral of the project referenced above from the February 25, 
2020.  Project #19-021 has been tentatively scheduled for the April 7, 2020 State Board Meeting.    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Courtney Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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